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ST. HENRY R.C. CHURCH 

82 West 29th Street 
Bayonne, New Jersey 07002 

November 6, 2022  -  Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Our Mission 
The Parish Family of St. Henry  

seeks to continue the mission started by its founders over a century ago.   
With Jesus Christ as our model, centered in the Eucharist,  

we will teach the gospel message and apply it to our everyday lives.  
Our family will be a shining beacon of Christian hope and love  

to the people of Bayonne. 

The Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed 
Remember our beloved dead, especially those who have died this past year, 

NOVEMBER, 2021  -  October, 2022 
and have been buried from St. Henry Parish 

Peter Rocheny 
Antonietta Falco 
Michael J. Vitale 
William DeRosa 
Teresa Fiermonte 
Mary S. Levine 
Ronald Lucente 
Frances Nicaretta 
Lawrence Slagus 
Roma Sims 
Richard Cruz 
Antoinette Novielli 
Alfred Ferragine 
Lucy Peters 
Maria Herma Tibay 
James Wasilewski 
Richard M. Hover, Sr. 
Adair J. Sullivan 

Antonia Chico Hernandez 
William Archiello 
George Schwichtenberg, Jr. 
Francesco Leone 
Teodoro Tongson 
Jo-Ann Brady 
Michael Raccioppi 
Amalia Sottile 
Antoniette Mugrace 
Patricia Ann Borusiewicz 
Michael Marolda 
Bartolomeo Bini 
Grace Frances Cronick 
Helen Trainor 
John Ryan 
Joan Marsic 
Edward Powers 
Valter Horvat 

Domenick Scibetta 
Cecilia Dumaquita 
Colleen Ann Griffith 
Joanne Beckner 
Claire E. Latwis 
Barbara Kellner 
Catherine Ziegler 
Geraldine Ballance 
Carole Leo 
Eugene G. Benedetto 
Elizabeth A. DiSanto 
James O’Halloran 
George Cannarozzo 
James DiDomenico 
Theresa Kochanski 
Lisa Cerbone 
Theresa Sharkey 
Rolando Vicedo 

St. Henry Rectory & Parish Office 
201-436-0857  email:  sthenryrc@optonline.net website:  www.sthenryrc.org 

Served by:  Rev. Raul Gaviola, Pastor & Rev. Alfie Pangilinan, Parochial Vicar 
 

St. Henry Religious Education Office  -  201-339-0319 
Served by:  Marie Pope, Director of Religious Education 
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Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

 SATURDAY, November 5th 
5:30 PM  Antonio Pineiro 
 SUNDAY, November 6th 
8:00 AM Lisa Granato 
10:00 AM Maria Balayo 
12:00 PM Raymond Scannell 
 MONDAY, November 7th 
12:00 PM Stabile & Gaughan Families 
  Harold Mercer 
 TUESDAY, November 8th 
12:00 PM F. Gerald Fitzpatrick 
  Betty Signoretta 
 WEDNESDAY, November 9th 
12:00 PM Adele & Frank McLaughlin 
  Vito & Maria Polera 
 THURSDAY, November 10th 
12:00 PM Ernest Zambon 
  Joan Marino 
 FRIDAY, November 11th 
12:00 PM John Giancola 
  Amit Shah 
 SATURDAY, November 12th 
8:30 AM Alessandra Spagnolo 
5:30 PM  Ana Alvarez 
 SUNDAY, November 13th 
8:00 AM Mary Ellen & Robert Duffy 
10:00 AM Frank Valanzola 
12:00 PM Frank Bilotta 
 
 

MEMORIALS 
SANCTUARY LAMP, 

ALTAR BREAD & ALTAR WINE 
In Memory of F. Gerald Fitzpatrick 

from Barbara Peters 

Pray for... 
Please continue to keep in your prayers the sick members,  
family and friends of our parish:  Archie Afable, Michele 
Gamatko, Ann Fitzsimmons, Juan Diaz, Craig Buonomo,  
Marie Pope, Barry Dugan, Fran Dugan, Anna Marie Borzelli, 
Mary Phillips-Borzelli, Claire Poli, John J. Borzelli. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK... 
Monday: Ti 1:1-9; Ps 24:1b-2, 3-4ab, 5-6; Lk 17:1-6 
Tuesday: Ti 2:1-8, 11-14; Ps 37:3-4, 18 and 23, 27 and 29; Lk 17:7-10 
Wednesday: Ez 47:1-2, 8-9, 12; Ps 46:2-3, 5-6, 8-9; 1 Cor 3:9c-11, 16-
17; Jn 2:13-22 
Thursday: Phmn 7-20; Ps 146:7, 8-9a, 9bc-10; Lk 17:20-25 
Friday: 2 Jn 4-9; Ps 119:1, 2, 10, 11, 17, 18; Lk 17:26-37 
Saturday: 3 Jn 5-8; Ps 112:1-2, 3-4, 5-6; Lk 18:1-8 
Sunday: Mal 3:19-20a; Ps 98:5-6, 7-8, 9; 2 Thes 3:7-12; Lk 21:5-19  

Weekday Mass Celebrations & Intentions 
Our Monday through Friday Masses continue to be 
celebrated at 12PM.  Two intentions are honored, one 
for the 8:30 AM Mass which is not currently being  
celebrated, and one for the 12:05PM Mass.   

 

A Prayer for the Faithful Departed 
 

God of Love and Compassion, 
You look with tenderness 

on your beloved sons and daughters 
who have been saved by the death and resurrection of Jesus. 

We ask you to show that same embracing compassion 
and tender mercy to those, this past year, 

whom You have called from this life. 
May they enjoy the fullness of the risen life 

with Jesus and all the saints, 
bathed in Your glory, 

light and tender mercy 
Amen. 

St. Henry’s FOOD PANTRY 
DONATIONS NEEDED! 

     Our Food Pantry is open every Wednesday, 9:30AM to 
12:30 PM, for all those in need in Bayonne.  The number 
of people who need our help has increased over time and 
especially in recent months, and with the holidays com-
ing up we expect even more. 
     If at all possible, please consider making a non-
perishable food donation.  Some ideas:  tuna, cereal, 
soups, peanut butter, pasta sauce, pasta, rice, beans, etc.   
     Donations may be brought to church and placed in the 
receptacles or brought directly to the Parish Office,  
Monday through Thursday, 9AM—3PM.  Thank you in 
advance for your kindness and generosity! 

MASS OF REMEMBRANCE  -  TODAY, at 12 
Noon, we will celebrate a Mass of Remembrance for all 
those who were buried from St. Henry Parish from  
November, 2021 through October, 2022.  We have extend-
ed a personal invitation to the families of the deceased.  
Please be with us as we celebrate and remember those who 
have been commended to our God from St. Henry Parish 
over the past year. 
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St. Henry Parish NEWS 
Food Pantry Availability 

St. Henry FOOD PANTRY is OPEN WEDNES-
DAYS, 9:30AM—12:30 PM ONLY.  Participants may 
come every 1—2 weeks as necessary.  Ring office 
doorbell—a bag will be brought to you. 
     St. Vincent Food Pantry is open November 17; 
December 1 & 15  -  3 PM-  4 PM ONLY.   
Location is in the Rectory Basement (entrance 46th 
St., ground level, near garage). 
Non-perishable food donations are always needed.  
Your donations may be brought to the Parish Office 
during the week.  Please call ahead to insure Jean is 
in the office to accept it—201-436-0857, Ext. 110. 
     Thank you, as always for your generosity and  
willingness to help those in need. 

St. Henry’s PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 
The Prayer Shawl Ministry meets Sundays in the  
Parish Office, 1PM—3PM.  If you have any ques-
tions, please contact Mary Rooth, 201-240-5909.   

PARISH CENTER RENTAL 
If you are interested in renting our Parish Center (28th 
St., behind the Church) for a private party, please call 
Jean DiPillo,201-436-0857, Ext. 110, 9AM—3PM,  
Monday through Thursday, for availability and more  
information. 

Thank You! 
Total Collection thru the weekend of 10/30/22:  $5,216 

Consisting of Regular Weekly Offering:  $5,994 
                  Electronic Giving:   $778 

 

Thank you for your continued support and generosity! 

Religious Education 
Sunday, October 30th was a wonderful, spiritual and 
heart-warming experience.  I received the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick, along with other parishioners 
and friends, at St. Henry Church 12PM Mass.  I was 
touched seeing so many friends and families who I love 
and miss.  Thank you to Michael and Sheila Santos for 
picking me up and bring me home, and to Hazel and 
Edwin Oconor, Gemma and Stanley Goya and their 
daughter Daniella, who have done so in the past. 
Following Mass we all went to enjoy lunch at San Vi-
to’s Restaurant.  Thank you Michael and Sheila for 
lunch, and to Anthony Ventrone for the great food, 
kindness and generosity as well.  I thank God for all 
these wonderful people in my life who are true bless-
ings and angels on earth.  It is always great being back 
home at St. Henry’s.  Thanks to all for your continued 
prayers. 
    - Marie Pope 

 
 

Spotlight on the Catechist 
Ericka Rodas 

Ericka has been teaching in St. Henry’s Religious Edu-
cation Program for about 10 years.  She grew up in St. 
Henry Parish, as her family joined the parish when she 
was in first grade.  She was one of the students in Miss 
Pope’s First Communion class.  She received the call to 
teach during her junior year at Seton Hall University 
and you can’t really say no to Miss Pope.  :)  
 
She started off as an assistant in Miss Debbie’s second 
grade class and then was promoted to 3rd and 5th 
grade before she was officially assigned first grade on 
Sundays, which she loves.  Ericka says she learns so 
much from the children and their questions. 
 
Right now, her class is learning about the story of Crea-
tion and the story of Adam and Eve.  The children have 
started learning the Our Father and Hail Mary.  They 
will soon talk about how God gave us special talents 
and then the Ten Commandments. 
 
Ericka thanks Miss Pope for believing in her! 

Parish Registration 
     Your parish is your spiritual home.  We invite you to reg-
ister with St. Henry Parish.  If you are not sure whether or 
not you are already registered, call Jean at the rectory of-
fice—201-436-0857, Ext. 110.  However, if you are not receiv-
ing offering envelopes or various parish mailings, chances 
are you are not registered.  Keep in mind that a person is not 
automatically a registered member because they were mar-
ried here, or received other sacraments here. 
     To register, complete a registration form at the Parish  
Office, Monday—Thursday, 9 AM—3:30 PM, or call Jean if 
you would like the form mailed to you 
     Remember that membership with your parish is a require-
ment if you wish to be a godparent or a sponsor for Confir-
mation.  Parents who wish to have their child baptized at St.  
Henry’s must be members of the parish. 
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How to Report Abuse  The Archdiocese takes very seriously any and 
all allegations of misconduct by members of the clergy, Religious and 
lay staff of the Archdiocese.  We encourage anyone with knowledge of 
an act of misconduct to inform us immediately so that we may take 
appropriate action to protect others and provide support to victims of 
sexual abuse and other misconduct.  Individuals who wish to report an 
allegation of sexual misconduct may do so by calling Karen Clark, 
Director of the Department for the Protection of the Faithful at 973-497-
4254.  Victims in need of assistance should call the Archdiocesan 
Assistance Coordinator at 201-407-3256.  They are also encouraged to 
call the Attorney General of NJ Clergy Abuse Hotline at 855-363-6548. 

OTHER HAPPENINGS—In and Around Bayonne & the Archdiocese of Newark 

IMMIGRATION HELP FOR UKRAINIANS: 
Contact Gintare Grigaite, Esq. at 201-471-7989. 

PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 
with Father Alfie 

November 25th -  December 5th, 2022 
$3,288 per person double occupancy 

(with Jordan 2 nights  - $3,588) 
 

For further information call: 
Imee Macalindong, 551-587-9900,  

email imeesjmj@gmail.com 
or Fr. Alfie Pangilinan, 201-201-9937 

Mass for Our Country, sponsored by the Archdiocese 
of Newark Office of Evangelization, will take place at Holy 
Spirit Church, 970 Suburban Rd., Union, NJ on the First 
Thursday of each month—Patriotic Rosary at 7:00 PM,  
followed by Holy Mass at 7:30 PM.  Upcoming dates are: 
December 1st, January 5th, February 2nd, March 2nd, April 
13th, May 4th and June 1st. 

St. Henry Parish NEWS  -  continued 

St. Vincent de Paul Church, Bayonne will 
hold the following in their Robinson Hall: 
 

· FALL VENDOR & CRAFT SALE  -  Sunday,  
November 13th, 9AM—2PM.  Many vendors; the 
Men’s Group will sell some baked goods. 

· HOME GOODS SALE  -  Saturday, November 
26th, 9AM—6PM & Sunday, November 27th, 
9AM—2PM.  Cash only. 

Pray for the Dead 
Please use your All Souls envelopes in your envelope 
packets (they may also be found at the doors of the 
Church), to enroll your loved ones, as well as remem-
ber in a special way in the month of November all of 
our deceased relatives and friends.  We as a parish 
should also remember our benefactors, priests and 
religious who served in our parish.  May all the faith-
ful departed rest in peace.  

Electronic funds transfer enables you to have your  
parish contributions automatically debited from your check-
ing account or credit card.  You choose how much to give, 
how often to give and what method of payment is to be used.  
You can also make special offertory donations for second 
collections, as well as pay for Religious Education registration 
and sacramental fees.  We offer this convenient, secure and 
simple method of giving through Parish Giving.  Log onto St. 
Henry’s website, www.sthenryrc.org, click on the Parish Giv-
ing icon and follow the easy registration steps. NOTE: For 
those who use Parish Giving and no longer receive offering 
envelopes, you can access a list of second collections on our 
website, www.sthenryrc.org (click on Our Parish at the top 
of our cover page, then click on Parish Giving on the drop 
down menu).  

POSITION – Parish Secretary 
ST. HENRY PARISH OFFICE 
 

Our Parish Secretary of many years, Jean DiPillo, 
will be retiring in the near future and we are looking 
for someone to fill the position. 
 

Interested individuals should have administrative/
secretarial experience, with proficient computer 
skills including the use of Microsoft Word.  
Knowledge of Microsoft Publisher would be  
helpful.  
 

The applicant should have a good knowledge of 
Catholic Church doctrine and teachings and be able 
to implement this knowledge within the scope of 
the position;  possess strong written and oral com-
munication skills with the ability to interact with 
phone callers and visitors pleasantly, affectively, 
tactfully and patiently while attending to other  
duties; be self-motivated  and possess the ability to 
multi-task and work with deadlines; be flexible and  
able to prioritize tasks; have the ability and willing-
ness to learn all aspects of the position. 
 

If interested, please call 201-436-0857, Ext. 110 with 
questions or to schedule an interview. 
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2022 Archdiocesan ANNUAL APPEAL 
     The Annual Appeal funds essential programs and ministries at the heart of our Catholic mission in our four counties in the 
Archdiocese of Newark  -  namely to proclaim the gospel, to pass on the faith to future generations particularly through the cele-
bration of the sacraments, and to care for the poor and those on the margins. 
    OUR PARISH GOAL IS $41,661.  The Archdiocese requires us to meet this goal.  If we do not, we must contribute the differ-
ence between our goal and the actual amount of pledges received.  We therefore ask that you prayerfully consider making your 
gift or pledge to the 2022 Annual Appeal. 
      TOTAL PLEDGED TO DATE:     $35,746 

St. Henry’s 

MONTHLY CALENDAR RAFFLE  -  2023 
PRIZE:  $1,000 PER MONTH 

Drawn on the 1st of each month, January, 2023 through December, 2023 
TICKET COST:  $120 EACH 

(ONLY 300 TICKETS WILL BE SOLD) 
You have 12 chances to win, and the winning ticket is re-entered so you may win multiple times! 

   Tickets are on sale at the Parish Office, Monday through Thursday, 9AM to 3PM; from Father in the sacristy after the weekend 
Masses; and for your convenience a ticket request form is printed below, or you may download the form on our website, 
www.sthenryrc.org.  Complete the form and mail it in to the office along with your payment.  Upon receipt of your form and 
payment, a ticket will be entered into the drawing and your ticket stub will be mailed to you.  NOTE:  There is no need to com-
plete a request form if you come in to the parish office to purchase your ticket. 
     The Monthly Calendar Raffle has been a very successful fundraiser for our parish in the past few years.  If you purchased a 
ticket for 2022, you still have four more chances to win!  Your participation is important to the financial health of the parish.  

Let’s sell all 300 tickets this year!  As always, we are grateful for all you do to support our Parish of St. Henry! 
 
—–—————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

 

ST. HENRY CHURCH—2023 Calendar Raffle 
TICKET REQUEST FORM 

 

NAME:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:  _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE NO.:_________________________  EMAIL:  ______________________________________ 
 
 
NO. OF TICKETS:  __________ X  $120/Ticket  =  $  ________________________ 
 

Checks to be made payable to St. Henry Church 
SEPARATE REQUEST FORM TO BE COMPLETED FOR EACH PURCHASER 

(Form may be duplicated) 

Rosary Society NEWS… 
 

     Our Fall Retreat will be held on Saturday, November 19th, beginning with the 8:30 AM Mass, followed by recitation of 
the Rosary in Church.  Confession will be available during the Rosary.  Breakfast will then be in the Parish Center followed 
by our guest speaker Fr. John Gordon, Secretary for Evangelization for the Archdiocese of Newark.  There will be a free 
will offering.  Deadline for sign-up is Saturday, November 12th.  Please call Roseann Hogan at 201-565-5638. 
     Our annual Christmas Party will be held on Sunday, December 11th at Piccolino’s Restaurant, 11:45 AM to 3PM.  Cost 
is $50.  We would appreciate payment by the November 6th meeting, but it can also be dropped off or mailed to the parish 
office or placed in the collection basket marked “Rosary Society Christmas Party”.  Checks should be made to St. Henry’s 
Rosary Society.  The deadline is Monday, November 28th.  Call Mary Rooth at 201-240-5909 for reservations. 


